NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

[bookmark: _GoBack]Notice is hereby given that the City of Sabula will hold a Public Hearing at 6:30 P.M. on Tuesday, June 22, 2021 at the Sabula City Hall, 411 Broad Street for the purpose of soliciting written and oral comments for the following Ordinances: Ordinance 4-2021: Title III, Community Protection, Chapter 8- Mobile Food Vendors and Ordinance 5-2021: Title III, Community Protection, Chapter 21- Adult Entertainment Businesses.
The City of Sabula would like to announce the Notice of Intent to file for financial assistance from the USDA for the purchase of a fire truck. 
We will also be providing a link to Zoom.
Online Link
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86810969562?pwd=VGpDdWt1alNPWFQ1RXBwYXQybUx1dz09

Meeting ID: 868 1096 9562
Passcode: 0cCsQz

Call In Information
        +1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago)
       
Meeting ID: 868 1096 9562
Passcode: 524943
    

Interested persons should attend or respond in writing to:  City of Sabula, Attention: Lynn Parker, City Clerk, P.O. Box 331 Sabula, Iowa 52070



